

April 10, 2018

LuAnn Portugal Assistant Event Director - Finance Dallas 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb Renaissance Tower 1201 Elm Street Dallas, TX 75270

Dear LuAnn:

On behalf of the National Fallen Firefighters Foundation (NFFF), Thank you for the contribution of \$8,118 from the 2017 Dallas 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb participants. There was a total of 12 climbers that climbed in support of NFFF. We greatly appreciate your continued support and generosity.

The NFFF is honored to be included as one of your climb's charities. Your support helps to make it possible for the NFFF and the FDNY Counseling Services Unit to continue to provide resources to assist the 9/11 families and co-workers in rebuilding their lives, and work within the fire service community to reduce firefighter line-of-duty deaths and injuries. Additionally, your involvement with the 9/11 Stair Climb helps to ensure that the Nation does not forget the risks firefighters face every day.

Again, thank you for remembering those we lost on 9/11 as well as all of America's fallen fire heroes and their families. We look forward to continuing to work with you and your Planning Committee. though tool you do!

Sincerely,

Chief Ronald J. Šiarnicki

Executive Director

16825 South Seton Avenue ♦ P.O. Drawer 498 ♦ Emmitsburg ♦ Maryland ♦ 21727 (301) 447-1365 phone ♦ (301) 447-1645 fax ♦ www.firehero.org ♦ firehero@firehero.org